

Lake County Emergency Telephone System Board 1300 S. Gilmer Rd.

9-1-1

Volo, IL 60073

Phone: 847-487-8163

Fax: 847-740-2398

Dave Dato Chairman

Dan Venturi Vice-Chairman

Jeannine Thompson, ENP, RPL Coordinator/Manager

Steven Winnecke, ENP Director of IT

Chris Franco Technology Specialist

Heather Natywa Administrative Assistant September 29, 2016

Honorable Chairman Lawlor

Lake County Board

18 N. County

Waukegan, IL 60085

Re: Lake County ETSB appointments

Dear Honorable Chairman Lawlor,

The Lake County ETSB respectfully requests the re-appointment of the following individuals whose terms are due to expire November 2016.

John Byrne Lake County Sheriff's Dept. Michael Gregory Lake County Sheriff's Dept.

Steve Huffman Antioch Police Dept.
Steve Husak Lake Zurich Police Dept.

Kevin Klahs Lake County Police Chief's Association

John Malcolm

Paul Maplethorpe

Lake Zurich Fire Dept.

Lake County Fire Districts

Kent McKenzie Lake County EMA

Jeffrey Steingart Lake County Fire Chief's Association

Daniel Venturi Lake County Citizen

New appointment Jon Cokefair, Antioch Fire Department to replace retired Chief John Nixon whose term expires November 2017.

For your convenience I have attached a spreadsheet referencing the aforementioned members, updated resumes' and a letter from Antioch Mayor Hanson regarding Mr. Cokefair's appointment.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contact me at 847-487-8163.

Sincerely,

Jeannine Thompson, ENP,RPL 911 Coordinator/Manager Lake County Emergency Telephone System Board

Cc: Dato McEwan